
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
In preparation for the upcoming school year, your child’s medical forms and health 
questionnaire should be submitted on Magnus, our medical database. 
 
To access Magnus: 
 

1. Click here to access your portal (or go to frisch.org and click “Frisch Portal”) 
2. Once logged in, click the orange block labeled Magnus for a direct login to Magnus. (To use the 

Magnus App follow the directions on the next page and note a new login will need to be 
created.) 

3. Please answer the section marked “conditional questions” as it will determine additional 
forms you may be required to submit. 

4. Complete all sections. Some forms can be filled out on Magnus directly, while others will 
need to be printed and signed by you and your physician. Once completed, you can upload 
back onto Magnus. All forms must be uploaded - we do not accept hard copies. 
 
Any students who plan on trying out for an athletic activity, including dance, fencing, track, 
and intramural sports must fill out the Athletic and Cardiac forms. 
These forms must be filled out annually. 
 
All forms must be submitted before the first day of school. 
 
Thank you and have a great summer! Sincerely yours, 
 
Leah Shteingart, R.N.  
Leah.Shteingart@frisch.org 
 
Mark S. 
Infield, EMT 

Mark.lnfield@frisch.org 

https://accounts.veracross.com/frisch/portals/login
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